

Governor Christie On Charter Schools: The Facts Are On Our Side

Thursday, May 26, 2016

Tags: Education





Watch The Video Here

Transcript:

Governor Christie: People are asking me all the time now about legacy. This is one of the hot topics now. What I think my legacy is, what I want my legacy to be, what I think others will think my legacy is. This is one of those areas where I will not stop building legacy until the minute I leave. That is why I asked the for the meeting with you last fall, and why I am here today to tell you about the results of that meeting. By the way, all of these ideas came from you, all of them came from you. All of them came from that meeting and the subsequent meetings since then about the things that we could do from a regulatory perspective, without any involvement from the legislature, to make you missions more achievable. To make you lives a little bit easier. But most importantly, to make the education that you are providing to the children in your care more effective, more efficient, more meaningful for them and for their families. Now I need you to do exactly the same thing that I've done by listening to you. You need now to listen to me. We need to expand your profile in this state over the course of the next nineteen months. We need to open more charter schools. We need to expand more charter schools. You need to take risk with me. Sixty-five hundred families in Newark, two thousand in Camden and countless thousands of others across the state waiting or an opportunity for their children to reach their dreams is unacceptable. You see, what the opponents of this movement are counting on is that we won't serve that population. They are counting on the fact that we will be cowed by the political muscle job that is done in the state capitol by the teacher's union against this movement. We will not be deterred. The fact is, that the facts are on our side and you look at example over example over example across this state- not only are the statistics on our side, and they are, and they will try to demean them and distinguish them, but it is ineffective. But let's put that aside for a second because statistics can always played with and as a result become suspect. Why are those sixty-five hundred families



on a waiting list? Somehow, have they all been hoodwinked? Have they all been fooled by your massive PR campaign? No they see the smiles on those children faces. They see the smiles on the faces of those parents who see those children learning and they want the same thing.

Press Contact: Brian Murray 609-777-2600



Contact Us | Privacy Notice | Legal Statement & Disclaimers | Accessibility Statement |



Statewide: NJ Home | Services A to Z | Departments/Agencies | FAQs Office of the Governor: Home | Newsroom | Media | Administration | NJ's Priorities | Contact Us

Copyright © State of New Jersey, 1996-2017 Office of the Governor PO Box 001 Trenton, NJ 08625 609-292-6000